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The Wheel Chair Maintenance Programme was initiated by Mosman Park Men`s Shed members Tony Brown and Richard Allen ( BENTEC Assistive Technologies ) in 2013. In conjunction with Disability Services Commission it was agreed that a DVD on WCM be made and used with a pilot programme to assess the viability of this project.

Due to increased commitment to other projects with BENTEC A.T , Tony and Richard had to relinquish their involvement ,and in January 2015 having been elected to the WAMSA board I put my hand up to keep the project alive.

Such a programme is a good fit with the WAMSA charter where members of the community providing a service to their community for mutual benefit.

I intend to work as the WAMSA coordinator with Carol Richmond at Disability Services Commission W.A. in establishing pilot programme with interested Men`s Sheds particularly in rural areas.

Please make initial contact with Gary Bryant EO of WAMSA.

